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IHRC Symposium: Advancing African Peacebuilding Initiatives 

On September 8, 2023, the International Human Rights Commission Transnational 

Intergovernmental Foundation (IHRC) organized a symposium in Abuja, bringing together 

diverse organizations. The focus of the symposium was on promoting and enhancing 

humanitarian intervention and peacebuilding initiatives in Africa. Marian Ndiokho, our program 

officer, represented CGE Africa at this noteworthy event. 

 

 

Co- creating Gender Responsive Budgeting in the Agriculture Sector Toolkit 

In mid-September 2023, we partnered with Tanager in Kenya to develop a crucial Gender 

Responsive Budgeting (GRB) toolkit for the Agricultural sector. GRB offers a transformative 

opportunity to address the disparities that women encounter when accessing resources, land, 

and financial support. This approach directs investments towards the specific needs of women, 

promotes capacity building, and creates equitable opportunities. 

At CGE Africa, our dedication to driving positive change and fostering inclusivity within the 

Agriculture Sector remains unwavering. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

2023 Board of Trustees’ Retreat 

From September 26th to the 29th, our Board of Directors convened in Abuja for a pivotal 

retreat. This gathering served as a crucial platform for our esteemed directors to share their 

expertise, and offer invaluable insights. They considered organizational narrative and financial 

reports and updates for 2022/2023 and made informed decisions that shape our organization's 

future. 

The dedication and commitment of our Board of Directors are the cornerstone of our 

organizational success, and we express our heartfelt gratitude for their tireless efforts in 

steering us toward a brighter future. Looking forward, we eagerly anticipate the positive 

changes and growth that will stem from the discussions and decisions made during this retreat. 

Exciting times lie ahead! 

 

 

Birthday Celebration 

On September 25th, we came together to celebrate our Finance Officer on the occasion of his 

birthday. Join us in extending our heartfelt wishes to Mr. Offiong. May his life be brimming with 



joy and satisfaction. Here's to countless more years of success and shared accomplishments! 

Cheers! 

 

 

 

 


